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... again 

 
Deadline for Comment: December 13 

Despite acknowledging the ecological incompatibility of private cottages in a public 
park the Ontario government is proposing to extend these 305 leases to 2038. 

This would be the 4th time the province has reversed the park’s legal management 
plan. 

Much of central Ontario is already ‘Cottage Country’. There is only one 
Algonquin. 

Since 1954, the cottages have been slated for removal, so that the park can be 
restored to its natural beauty. The current Park Management Plan contains direction 
to terminate all such leases on or before December 31, 2017. 

Most of the cottages in the park sit on the shores of lakes and rivers, compromising 
fragile freshwater ecosystems. This shoreline development: 

 Harms the wilderness atmosphere for which Algonquin is famous. 

 Threatens ecologically sensitive shorelines with buildings, docks, invasive 
species, noise and pollution. 

 Along with logging and other development, cumulatively harms  the park’s 
ecosystem. Parks must be managed for ecological integrity. 

 Privatizes a public good. Parks are Crown Land owned by all Ontarians, not 
a select few. 

 
Since 2006, the maintenance and restoration of ecological integrity has been 
enshrined as the first priority in Ontario’s Provincial Parks and Conservation 
Reserves Act. Private cottages are inconsistent with the law and have no place in a 
public park.   

The leases have been extended repeatedly since the 1950s 

It’s time to finally phase out leases in Algonquin Park! It’s time to manage Algonquin 
Park as a park, for ecological integrity. 

What you can do:   
 
1. Read our backgrounder here. 

2. By December 13 go online to register your objection to extending Algonquin 
cottage leases here. 

 
  

http://www.wildlandsleague.org/display.aspx?pid=3&cid=540
http://www.ebr.gov.on.ca/ERS-WEB-External/displaynoticecontent.do?noticeId=MTE3NjU5&statusId=MTc2MTI4
http://www.wildlandsleague.org/print.aspx?cid=543&pid=422


 
 

This Holiday Season.. 

Give a Gift that is Everlasting!  In the last year we have achieved: 

  

 2.6 million hectares were withdrawn from mining and staking near Kitchenmahkoosib Innunuwig (650 km north of 
Thunder Bay). When the only potential industrial impact on an ecosystem is from mining, having an area off limits to 
mining means you have secured a future for that ecosystem. The First Nations of KI rely on the watershed of their lands 
and wanted this piece of it protected. We helped land this first time ever change in land use designation. 

 An area the size of Yellowstone is now free from logging. 635,000 hectares were voluntarily removed from logging in 
Northeastern Ontario in a landmark project between Wildlands League and Tembec. Tembec revised their forest 
management plan to better accommodate for and plan for a more certain future for caribou. 

 Within the forest management plan, increased protection for Algonquin Park from 22% to 35% and reduced the land 
base available for forestry operations, resulting in 49% of Algonquin Park being off limits to logging. This is the single 
largest increase in protection since the 1970s. 

  
 

 


